
	
	

This	will	be	a	short	one!	
	
Dear	Readers	and	Fun	Lovers!	
	
	 I	have	had	many	e-mails	over	the	past	couple	of	days	cancelling	
different	functions	because	of	the	Covid-19	coronavirus	thing	that	I	am	
just	going	to	suggest	that	if	you	are	planning	on	attending	any	clubs,	etc.	
that	you	phone	before	going	to	see	if	they	have	cancelled.	
	
	 One	very	large	fundraiser,	the	Mask	Gala	for	Ninos’	Incapacitados	
this	week	has	been	cancelled.		
	
	 The	April	Fools’	Day	fundraiser	for	Tepehua	on	April	1rst	has	also	
been	cancelled.	
	
	 The	Lakeside	Little	Theatre	production	will	be	re-scheduled	for	
April...	hopefully.	
	
	 If	you	are	planning	on	going	to	a	club	look	up	their	phone	number	
(on	Google	or	by	placing	the	name	in	the	search	box	on	Facebook)	and	
check	as	there	are	a	few	I	haven’t	heard	from.	
	
	 I	ran	into	Ginetta	Silvi	of	Ginetta’s	Vendetta	at	breakfast	this	
morning	and	she	is	planning	to	proceed	with	two	gigs...	Oui,	Oui	in	
Centro	Ajijic	on	Friday	and	El	BarCo	on	Saturday...	but	again,	please	
phone	the	establishments	before	going	to	make	sure	it	is	on.	
	
Regards,	
Francis	Dryden	


